Rosenberg Corey

From: John Adair <johnadair@centurylink.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 7:21 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004 and amendments

As an owner of multiple rental houses, | have been a good landlord for 35 years and have helped many tenants
with affordable good housing. | only had to proceed to evict a tenant once in that time. HB 2004 will hurt me. |
strongly oppose it. It does not protect me or my interest in trying to continue to help people seeking decent
affordable housing.

| strongly urge a vote against HB 2204. John Adair



